COMMACK UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

MUSIC DEPARTMENT

Mr. Mark Stuckey
Director of Art and Music
Commack School District

1 Scholar Lane Commack, NY 11725 (631) 912-2070

May 2024

Dear Current Third-Grade Parents and Guardians,

Congratulations on joining the instrumental music program! The Commack School District Music Department invites you to participate in the <u>Commack Summer Music Camp</u>, which is available to our current third-grade students beginning an instrument.

The Commack Summer Music Camp will be held from Monday, July 29th, through Thursday, August 22nd, at Sawmill Intermediate School. The camp involves learning within a small group instructional model, also known as a music lesson. Music lessons will be 30 minutes in length each day, four days per week (Monday through Thursday), for four consecutive weeks (16 total music lessons). Music lesson groups will be created by scheduling students on the same instrument. Therefore, please keep 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. available on the dates provided until an official schedule is created and shared with you. You will be notified of your child's scheduled lesson time via the email address you provide by Friday, May 24th. Please note that there will not be a nurse on site. However, within the district, a nurse will be available if necessary.

To attend and pay the \$160 registration fee, please complete all information in <u>SCHOOL PAY</u> by Friday, May 17th. Students who play the Flute, Clarinet, Alto Saxophone, Trumpet, Percussion, and Violin are required to provide their own instrument (you may consider renting from a local music store). Students who play the Trombone, Euphonium, Viola, Cello, and Bass will have the option to rent a school instrument. Instrument rental information will be available before the end of the school year. While the School Pay convenience fee is non-refundable if requesting a refund, the deadline to request a refund for the Summer Music Camp is Friday, May 31st.

Please contact your child's music teacher or email summermusiccamp@commack.k12.ny.us if you have any questions. If your child does not participate in the Summer Music Camp, your child's music teacher will provide more details regarding the ensemble programs in September. We look forward to seeing and hearing many of our new student musicians this summer!

Sincerely,

Mark Stuckey

Director of Art and Music



School Pay Registration



Summer Music Camp



Ensemble Information